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Understanding Terror Networks - Marc
Sageman 2011-09-21
For decades, a new type of terrorism has been
quietly gathering ranks in the world. America's
ability to remain oblivious to these new
movements ended on September 11, 2001. The
Islamist fanatics in the global Salafi jihad (the
violent, revivalist social movement of which al
Qaeda is a part) target the West, but their
operations mercilessly slaughter thousands of
people of all races and religions throughout the
world. Marc Sageman challenges conventional
wisdom about terrorism, observing that the key
to mounting an effective defense against future
attacks is a thorough understanding of the
networks that allow these new terrorists to
proliferate. Based on intensive study of
biographical data on 172 participants in the
jihad, Understanding Terror Networks gives us

the first social explanation of the global wave of
activity. Sageman traces its roots in Egypt,
gestation in Afghanistan during the SovietAfghan war, exile in the Sudan, and growth of
branches worldwide, including detailed accounts
of life within the Hamburg and Montreal cells
that planned attacks on the United States. U.S.
government strategies to combat the jihad are
based on the traditional reasons an individual
was thought to turn to terrorism: poverty,
trauma, madness, and ignorance. Sageman
refutes all these notions, showing that, for the
vast majority of the mujahedin, social bonds
predated ideological commitment, and it was
these social networks that inspired alienated
young Muslims to join the jihad. These men,
isolated from the rest of society, were
transformed into fanatics yearning for
martyrdom and eager to kill. The tight bonds of
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family and friendship, paradoxically enhanced by
the tenuous links between the cell groups
(making it difficult for authorities to trace
connections), contributed to the jihad
movement's flexibility and longevity. And
although Sageman's systematic analysis
highlights the crucial role the networks played
in the terrorists' success, he states unequivocally
that the level of commitment and choice to
embrace violence were entirely their own.
Understanding Terror Networks combines
Sageman's scrutiny of sources, personal
acquaintance with Islamic fundamentalists, deep
appreciation of history, and effective application
of network theory, modeling, and forensic
psychology. Sageman's unique research allows
him to go beyond available academic studies,
which are light on facts, and journalistic
narratives, which are devoid of theory. The
result is a profound contribution to our
understanding of the perpetrators of 9/11 that
has practical implications for the war on terror.

Terrorism, 2013-2015 - Edward Mickolus
2016-08-08
This second comprehensive chronology of
international terrorist attacks covers three
eventful years during which the Islamic State
supplanted al-Qaeda as the most active, wellfinanced and well-armed terrorist group
worldwide. Domestic and international incidents
around the globe are covered, outlining several
trends and exploding a number of media myths.
The author examines the enigmas of
contemporary terrorist behavior and offers
indicators and predictions to watch for in the
coming years.
Terrorism Informatics - Hsinchun Chen
2008-06-17
This book is nothing less than a complete and
comprehensive survey of the state-of-the-art of
terrorism informatics. It covers the application
of advanced methodologies and information
fusion and analysis. It also lays out techniques to
acquire, integrate, process, analyze, and manage
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the diversity of terrorism-related information for
international and homeland security-related
applications. The book details three major areas
of terrorism research: prevention, detection, and
established governmental responses to
terrorism. It systematically examines the current
and ongoing research, including recent case
studies and application of terrorism informatics
techniques. The coverage then presents the
critical and relevant social/technical areas to
terrorism research including social, privacy,
data confidentiality, and legal challenges.
Terrorist Minds: From Social-psychological
Profiling To Assessing The Risk - Sagit Yehoshua
2020-10-19
Terrorist Minds: From Social-Psychological
Profiling to Assessing the Risk explores the
process of terrorist behavioural analysis, from
the social-psychological profiling of terrorists to
the development of risk assessment tools. Most
of the research for this book was conducted in
cooperation with the Intelligence Department of

the Israeli Prison Service via qualitative, indepth interviews with leaders of terrorist
organisations in Israeli prisons. Once socialpsychological profiles were established, terrorist
risk assessment tools were developed to allow
for better observation and practical management
of associated problems.This book fills the gaps in
existing literature on the psychology of
imprisoned terrorist group leaders through the
analysis of individuals' social, professional and
personal lives, as well as their attitudes and
perceptions. The book also covers the practical
aspects of risk assessment based on socialpsychological profiling, and discusses relevant
tools that have been developed in recent years.
It aims to better inform counter-terrorism
initiatives and policymaking, as well as improve
methods of communication, counter-terrorism,
and conflict resolution.
International Political Psychology - Anna
Cornelia Beyer 2016-11-16
This book intends to harvest insights from the
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discipline of Psychology, in its broad
understanding, for application to International
Relations. Although Psychology offers an
abundance of theories that are useful for this
purpose, they have so far remained largely
untapped. In chapters on conflict, hegemony,
terrorism, mental health, global consciousness,
and peace proposals, Byer provides a synthesis
of these two complimentary disciplines. This
innovative volume presents the first contribution
to the new discipline of International Political
Psychology.
Women on the verge of Jihad - Anna Zizola
2018-12-14T00:00:00+01:00
Surprisingly, jihadi groups like ISIS do not only
attract female supporters coming from Muslim
communities, but also Western women who grew
up in non- Muslim environments. Trauma,
depression and the need for a more exciting life
outside the constraints of Western society
brought some women to embrace the political
cause of waging jihad and supporting terrorism.

This book discovers the hidden psychological
and sociological drivers that can lead young
Western women to support jihadi ideology,
violence and sometimes suicide. Through real
and uncanny stories, supported by reliable
official data, the book provides a scientific
analysis of the mechanisms that can lead any
“girl next door” to approve and passionately fall
for a destructive movement, which she perceives
as a heroic, romantic and empowering act.
Warlike and Peaceful Societies - Agner Fog
2017-10-13
Are humans violent or peaceful by nature? We
are both. In this ambitious and wide-ranging
book, Agner Fog presents a ground-breaking
new argument that explains the existence of
differently organised societies using
evolutionary theory. It combines natural
sciences and social sciences in a way that is
rarely seen. According to a concept called
regality theory, people show a preference for
authoritarianism and strong leadership in times
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of war or collective danger, but desire
egalitarian political systems in times of peace
and safety. These individual impulses shape the
way societies develop and organise themselves,
and in this book Agner argues that there is an
evolutionary mechanism behind this flexible
psychology. Incorporating a wide range of ideas
including evolutionary theory, game theory, and
ecological theory, Agner analyses the conditions
that make us either strident or docile. He tests
this theory on data from contemporary and
ancient societies, and provides a detailed
explanation of the applications of regality theory
to issues of war and peace, the rise and fall of
empires, the mass media, economic instability,
ecological crisis, and much more. Warlike and
Peaceful Societies: The Interaction of Genes and
Culture draws on many different fields of both
the social sciences and the natural sciences. It
will be of interest to academics and students in
these fields, including anthropology, political
science, history, conflict and peace research,

social psychology, and more, as well as the
natural sciences, including human biology,
human evolution, and ecology.
The Psychology of Terrorism: Theoretical
understandings and perspectives - Chris E. Stout
2002
Responding directly to the terrorist attacks of
September 11, 2001, an outstanding
interdisciplinary group of academics, clinicians,
and activists from around the world united to
produce this clear exploration of terrorism.
Tangled Roots: Social and Psychological
Factors in the Genesis of Terrorism - J.
Victoroff 2006-11-14
The book is organized to assist readers in finding
the topics that interest them the most. What do
we really know about the contributing causes of
terrorism? Are all forms of terrorism created
equal, or are there important differences in
terrorisms that one must know about to
customize effective counter-strategies? Does
poverty cause terrorism? Are terrorists typically
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crazy, vengeful, misled, or simply making an
entirely sensible choice? Why would people blow
themselves (and others) up? Is the “war on
terrorism” even a useful idea? Is it being fought
wisely, or are much better ideas staring policy
makers in the face? Do leaders of targeted
nations wilfully neglect the best solutions? Most
of the lessons in this book concern the basic
human ingredients that combust to produce
violent extremism. Thus – regardless of the
mutations that occur in substate terrorism – the
timeless scholarship here will hopefully be
somewhat helpful even to our grandchildren.
Suicide Bombers - Mary Sharpe 2008
The Western media has focused on
fundamentalists as the voice of Islam, and
helped to shape a warped stereotype of the vast
majority of Muslims - who are actually moderate
in attitudes. This volume provides a 'corrective',
by explaining how de-radicalization programs
are being spearheaded by Muslims themselves.
The Smile of the Human Bomb - Gideon Aran

2018-09-15
In 2017, nearly six thousand people were killed
in suicide attacks across the world. In The Smile
of the Human Bomb, Gideon Aran dissects the
moral logic of the suicide terrorism that led to
those deaths. The book is a firsthand
examination of the bomb site at the moment of
the explosion, during the first few minutes after
the explosion, and in the last moments before
the explosion. Aran uncovers the suicide
bomber’s final preparations before embarking on
the suicide mission: the border crossing, the
journey toward the designated target,
penetration into the site, and the behavior of
both sides within it. The book sheds light on the
truth of the human bomb. Aran’s gritty and often
disturbing account is built on a foundation of
participant observation with squads of pious
Jewish volunteers who gather the scorched
fragments of the dead after terrorist attacks;
newly revealed documents, including
interrogation protocols; interviews with
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Palestinian armed resistance members and
retired Israeli counterterrorism agents;
observations of failed suicide terrorists in jail;
and conversations with the acquaintances of
human bombs. The Smile of the Human Bomb
provides new insights on the Middle East
conflict, political violence, radicalism,
victimhood, ritual, and death and unveils a
suicide terrorism scene far different from what
is conventionally pictured. In the end, Aran
discovers, the suicide terrorist is an
unremarkable figure, and the circumstances of
his or her recruitment and operation are prosaic
and often accidental. The smiling human bomb is
neither larger than life nor a monster, but an
actor on a human scale. And suicide terrorism is
a drama in which clichés and chance events play
their role.
Contemporary Issues in International
Political Economy - Fu-Lai Tony Yu 2019-05-22
This book is the product of a team-teaching
course entitled, “Issues in Economic

Development” offered to the final-year students
of Department of Economics and Finance at
Hong Kong Shue Yan University. In this volume,
the authors comprehensively survey world’s
most controversial issues in economic and
political affairs. Topics in this volume cover
Christianity-Islam confrontation; ISIS and antiterrorism; North Korea and Taiwan-Strait Crises;
China’s rise as a global power; Brexit; Artificial
Intelligence; Bitcoin; same sex marriage; global
warming; happiness and well-being. This book
can be used as a reader or textbook in courses
such as “International Political Economy” and
“International Development”, or as a reference
for scholars and policy makers.
Preparing for the Psychological Consequences of
Terrorism - Institute of Medicine 2003-08-26
The Oklahoma City bombing, intentional
crashing of airliners on September 11, 2001, and
anthrax attacks in the fall of 2001 have made
Americans acutely aware of the impacts of
terrorism. These events and continued threats of
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terrorism have raised questions about the
impact on the psychological health of the nation
and how well the public health infrastructure is
able to meet the psychological needs that will
likely result. Preparing for the Psychological
Consequences of Terrorism highlights some of
the critical issues in responding to the
psychological needs that result from terrorism
and provides possible options for intervention.
The committee offers an example for a public
health strategy that may serve as a base from
which plans to prevent and respond to the
psychological consequences of a variety of
terrorism events can be formulated. The report
includes recommendations for the training and
education of service providers, ensuring
appropriate guidelines for the protection of
service providers, and developing public health
surveillance for preevent, event, and postevent
factors related to psychological consequences.
Talking to Terrorists - Anne Speckhard 2012
Dr. Speckhard gives the inside story of what

puts vulnerable individuals on the terrorist
trajectory and what might make them back off of
it. With more than 400 interviews with terrorists
and their friends, family members, and hostages,
she is one of the few experts to have such a
breadth of experience.
Martyrdom and Sacrifice in Islam - Meir
Hatina 2016-11-14
Over the years, the belief system around self
sacrifice has become key to understanding the
Middle East and its political relationships with
the West although much of the literature and
conversation has been restricted to modern
concepts of jihadism. The recent spate of
scholarship relating to suicide bombers and
jihadists studies these concepts without a
broader understanding of the principle of
martyrdom. This book expands on the
chronology of self-sacrifice within Islam and
contextualises the use of suicide bombings using
details of the rise of martyrdom in places such as
Iraq, Lebanon, Chechnya and Pakistan. It
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historicises the background in which 'jihad' has
been glorified while also exploring contemporary
methods of recruitment, like the use of the
internet. The authors pay close attention to the
different sects and factions of Islam and the
differing interpretations of jihad that accompany
these ideologies. In the current political climate,
a book that explores martyrdom within the
framework of historical perspectives,
geographical regions and the influence of
outside cultures is essential.
Psychosocial Approaches to Peace-Building
in Colombia - Stella Sacipa-Rodriguez
2014-03-24
This edited volume summarizes the work of a
research group, called Social Bonds and
Cultures of Peace that accompanies and
supports victims of socio-political violence in
Columbia. The individual chapters focus on the
ongoing violence in the Colombian context, a
complex and dynamic area in which various
groups (drug traffickers, national armed forces,

guerrilla fighters, self-defence groups) have
been engaged in organized violence for more
than 60 years. Emphasis is placed on the
psychological consequences of violence and
various forms of psychosocial support that
psychologists have been providing to the victims
of violence. Central to their work is the notion of
"accompanying" those who have been victims of
violence, listening to them, engaging them in
dialogue and working together to strengthen the
resources of victims. The recovery of individual
and collective memories of atrocities is
discussed as an important avenue for healing
and for the empowerment of individuals and
groups. The solidarity among victims creates
opportunities at the grassroots level to pursue
truth, reveal perpetrators of violence, seek
public acknowledgment and attain social justice.
For perpetrators of violence and members of
armed groups, the book addresses a host of
psychosocial issues related to disarming,
demobilizing and reintegrating former
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combatants, including children, into society.
Throughout the book, in the spirit of peace
psychology, the researchers are engaged in a
form of praxis that is cognizant of the wider
geohistorical context within which victims and
perpetrators are embedded and the dialectical
relationship between micro and macro-level
events and change. Researchers in Latin
American studies, peace psychology, social
justice and transitional justice, will find this
volume to be an excellent resource.
Understanding Suicide Terrorism - Updesh
Kumar 2014-11-06
The book is a comprehensive compilation of
articles by experts in the field of suicide
terrorism from across the world and across
disciplines with a focus on suicide missions. It
provides an insightful perspective on suicide
terror as a phenomenon and as a process, and
suggests psychosocial pathways for
understanding the enigma that suicide terror
poses. Understanding Suicide Terrorism delves

upon the enigmatic issue of suicide terrorism.
The book is an interdisciplinary multi-faceted
venture that brings together scholarly work from
across the world, across cultures and societies
on the issue of suicide terror. The common
thread weaving through all the articles is the
notion of suicide terror as a complex
phenomenon that defies easy explanation,
prediction or controllability. Informed by
theoretical stances of not only psychological
sciences, but other social sciences like political
science, criminology, military and sociology the
book is an insightful reading.
Aggression and Violence - Brad J. Bushman
2016-10-14
This book provides a broad and contemporary
overview of aggression and violence by some of
the most internationally renowned researchers
in the field. It begins with an integrative
theoretical understanding of aggression and
shows how animal models shed light on human
aggression and violence. Individual risk factors
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for aggression and violence from different
research perspectives are then examined. First,
there is a cognitive neuroscientific,
neuropsychological, and psychophysiological
study of the brain. It then explores the
developmental psychological factors in
aggressive behavior, incorporating work on
gender and the family. Other perspectives
include the role of testosterone, individual
differences, and whether humans are innately
wired for violence. The following sections moves
from the individual to the contextual risk factors
for aggression, including work on the effects of
adverse events and ostracism, guns and other
aggressive cues including violent media, and
drugs and alcohol. Targets of aggression and
violence are covered in the next section,
including violence against women and loved
ones; aggression between social groups; and the
two very contemporary issues of cyberbullying
and terrorism. The book concludes with work
showing how we may make the world a more

peaceful place by preventing and reducing
aggression and violence. The volume is essential
reading for upper-level students and researchers
of psychology and related disciplines interested
in a rigorous and multi-perspective overview of
work on aggression and violence.
Violent Extremism in the 21st Century - Gwynyth
Overland 2018-11-02
This anthology provides insights into processes
of violent extremism, both locally and globally,
questioning how and why it arises and what can
be done about it. The book will be relevant for
policy makers, post-graduates and researchers
in the social and political sciences, religious
studies, law, psychology, medicine and
education, as well as practitioners in direct
contact with targeted individuals or vulnerable
groups. The anthology contributes models,
analyses and practical tools helpful for firstliners who are well placed to both see and
prevent incipient extremism and to rehabilitate:
to aid those who have been extremists in
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returning to society and finding a life worth
living. In addition to chapters focusing on work
in Norway, Denmark and Sweden, there are
contributions from North America, Africa,
Australia, the Middle East and Europe.
The Mind of the Terrorist - Jerrold M. Post
2007-12-10
In contrast to the widely held assumption that
terrorists as crazed fanatics, Jerrold Post
demonstrates they are psychologically "normal"
and that "hatred has been bred in the bone". He
reveals the powerful motivations that drive these
ordinary people to such extraordinary evil by
exploring the different types of terrorists, from
national-separatists like the Irish Republican
Army to social revolutionary terrorists like the
Shining Path, as well as religious extremists like
al-Qaeda and Aum Shinrikyo. In The Mind of the
Terrorist, Post uses his expertise to explain how
the terrorist mind works and how this
information can help us to combat terrorism
more effectively.

The Motivated Mind - Arie Professor Kruglanski
2018-02-02
In the World Library of Psychologists series,
international experts themselves present careerlong collections of what they judge to be their
finest pieces - extracts from books, key articles,
salient research findings, and their major
practical theoretical contributions. In this
volume Arie Kruglanski reflects on the
development throughout his distinguished
career of his wide-ranging research covering
radicalisation, human judgement and belief
formation, group and intergroup processes, and
motivated cognition. This collection offers an
invaluable insight into the key works behind the
formation of Kruglanski’s seminal theory of lay
epistemics, as well as his important input into a
diverse range of fields of social psychology. A
specially written introduction gives an intimate
overview of this career, and contextualises the
selection in relation to changes in the field
during this time. With continuing relevance
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today, and of vast historical importance, this
collection is essential reading for anyone with an
interest in goals, belief formation, group
processes, and social psychology in general.
Terrorism, Violent Radicalisation, and
Mental Health - Kamaldeep Bhui 2021-03-04
In recent years, mental illness has been
frequently discussed in relation to radicalization,
violence, and terrorism, yet there are few
resources that explore the broad range of
interconnecting factors that lead to this complex
behavioural phenomenon. Terrorism, Violent
Radicalization and Mental Health brings
together distinct disciplinary and ideological
narratives on the political, social, economic, and
cultural aspects of radicalisation and terrorism
today. Across 18 chapters, it assesses a wide
range of groups and types of extremism and
terrorism from around the world, as well as key
topics such as technology, social and
international policies, ethics and cultural
competency, and the role psychiatrists and

mental health professionals play in treatment,
management, and prevention. Written and
edited by a multidisciplinary team of mental
health professionals, researchers, and legal
experts from around the world, this resource
bringing together theoretical and evidencebased perspectives, as well as practical real-life
cases and first-person accounts, and suggestions
for future interventions.
The Psycho-social Aspects of Stress Following
Abortion - Anne Catherine Speckhard 1985
Indoctrination to Hate: Recruitment
Techniques of Hate Groups and How to Stop
Them - Edward W. Dunbar 2022-02-28
This book details the solicitation and
indoctrination of members into extremist hate
groups. Using theoretical, empirical, and field
studies, experts explain the psychological
processes of bias formation, hate identity, the
stages of extremism, and detail first-person
accounts of hate group membership and critical
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incidents of hate violence. Contributors draw
significantly upon the current wave of
reactionary political and racial intolerance
witnessed in the United States and Europe in
addressing specific groups and forms of hate
extremism as found across different cultural and
geographic regions. A statistically based analysis
of how hate and ideology each contribute to
political extremism accompanies the text and
provides a long-term perspective of hate-based
lifestyles. The book also offers a neuroscientific
explanation of hate ideology as a psychological
problem presenting a unique perspective, and a
discussion of the interplay of governments and
stakeholders in the untangling of the legal issues
of hate crimes and of domestic and international
terrorism. This text will be useful for students,
researchers, and professionals in the social and
behavioral sciences, law enforcement, criminal
justice, and political science.
Cultures of War in Graphic Novels - Tatiana
Prorokova 2018-07-06

First runner-up for the 2019 Ray and Pat Browne
Award for the Best Edited Collection in Popular
and American Culture Cultures of War in
Graphic Novels examines the representation of
small-scale and often less acknowledged
conflicts from around the world and throughout
history. The contributors look at an array of
graphic novels about conflicts such as the Boxer
Rebellion (1899-1901), the Irish struggle for
national independence (1916-1998), the
Falkland War (1982), the Bosnian War
(1992-1995), the Rwandan genocide (1994), the
Israel-Lebanon War (2006), and the War on
Terror (2001-). The book explores the multilayered relation between the graphic novel as a
popular medium and war as a pivotal recurring
experience in human history. The focus on
largely overlooked small-scale conflicts
contributes not only to advance our
understanding of graphic novels about war and
the cultural aspects of war as reflected in
graphic novels, but also our sense of the early
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twenty-first century, in which popular media and
limited conflicts have become closely
interrelated.
Psychosocial Stress in Immigrants and in
Members of Minority Groups as a Factor of
Terrorist Behavior - M. Finklestein 2008-09-09
Psychosocial Stress in Immigrants and in
Members of Minority Groups as a Factor of
Terrorist Behavior deals with the universal
phenomenon of immigration in the light of
globalization and the double messages of host
countries. On the one hand immigration is
encouraged and on the other hand the rights and
obligations of newcomers in a country are not
always clear. Creating a theoretical link between
concepts and terms allied to immigration and
terrorism is based on worldwide evidence from
the last eight years. The aim of the contributions
in this publication is to understand more and
shed more light on the etiology of terrorism and
on what has to be done to prevent it. This book
addresses the underlying issues that lead to

lethal actions which have led to the loss of the
lives of so many innocent people and its mission
is to discuss and understand more
comprehensively the relationship between
immigration and terrorism. Learning more about
psychosocial stress in immigrants, who arrive in
a new country and have expectations that are
not met, will highlight new angles that policy
makers have not previously attended to.
The Middle East Riddle - Luis Fleischman
2021-02-23
A foreign policy expert provides a fresh and
accessible analysis of the Israeli-Palestinian
peace process, its complex obstacles, and
possible solutions. Luis Fleischman is a
sociologist and Middle East policy expert who
has served as a senior advisor to government
officials and members of congress. In The
Middle East Riddle, he examines obstacles to
achieving peace that transcend the negotiations
process, mostly relying on a broad sociological
analysis. Over the years, the conflict between
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Israelis and Palestinians has seemed like an
intractable conflict of opposing narratives. Some
argue that the Palestinians want to put an end to
the State of Israel, while others believe Israelis
want to impose their sovereignty via settlement
expansion. However, the history shows that the
two sides have been very close to an agreement.
Fleischman examines a variety of nuanced
solutions towards progress. He analyzes the idea
of a Palestinian/Jordanian confederacy, as well
as a proposed Israeli unilateral withdrawal from
most of the West Bank. The book also explores
the chances that the Palestinian security
establishment, that has worked together with
the Israeli security establishment for years,
could generate the leadership necessary to
restore order.
Building Terrorism Resistant Communities S. Ekici 2009-08-12
This book includes the proceedings of the North
Atlantic Treaty Organization’s (NATO) 2008
Advanced Research Workshop (ARW). The goal

of the meeting was to explore methods to involve
the community in the fight against terrorism in
an effort to enhance its protection from terrorist
attacks and to establish a network between the
participants for future collaborations. The two
main topics of this book are: (1) Defining the
problem of terrorism and collective community
protection; why does terrorism exists and why
do people join and/or support extremist groups?
(2) Counter-terrorism practices and their
relation to the community; focused on
developing non-orthodox methods to combat
terrorism. In other words, why communities
should be included in the fight against terrorism.
This book should be seen as a guide for policy
makers and practitioners to gain a better
understanding of how counter terrorism, as well
as many other applications, requires community
support and involvement to the fullest extent
possible. Because the existing threat of
terrorism is proof of the failed classical
militaristic approaches, the time has come to
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integrate our communities into the practice of
fighting the threat together.
Perpetrators of International Crimes - Alette
Smeulers 2019-02-07
Why would anyone commit a mass atrocity such
as genocide, crimes against humanity, war
crimes, or terrorism? This question is at the core
of the multi- and interdisciplinary field of
perpetrator studies, a developing field which this
book assesses in its full breadth for the first
time. Perpetrators of International Crimes
analyses the most prominent theories, methods,
and evidence to determine what we know, what
we think we know, as well as the ethical
implications of gathering this knowledge. It
traces the development of perpetrator studies
whilst pushing the boundaries of this emerging
field. The book includes contributions from
experts from a wide array of disciplines,
including criminology, history, law, sociology,
psychology, political science, religious studies,
and anthropology. They cover numerous case

studies, including prominent ones such as Nazi
Germany, Rwanda, and the former Yugoslavia,
but also those that are relatively under
researched and more recent, such as Sri Lanka
and the Islamic State. These have been
investigated through various research methods,
including but not limited to, trial observations
and interviews.
The Rage - Julia Ebner 2017-09-30
The early twenty-first century has been defined
by a rise in Islamist radicalisation and a
concurrent rise in far right extremism. This book
explores the interaction between the 'new' far
right and Islamist extremists and considers the
consequences for the global terror threat. Julia
Ebner argues that far right and Islamist
extremist narratives - 'The West is at war with
Islam' and 'Muslims are at war with the West' complement each other perfectly, making the
two extremes rhetorical allies and building a
spiralling torrent of hatred - 'The Rage'. By
looking at extremist movements both online and
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offline, she shows how far right and Islamist
extremists have succeeded in penetrating each
other's echo chambers as a result of their
mutually useful messages. Based on first-hand
interviews, this book introduces readers to the
world of reciprocal radicalisation and the
hotbeds of extremism that have developed - with
potentially disastrous consequences - in the UK,
Europe and the US.
A Decadal Survey of the Social and Behavioral
Sciences - National Academies of Sciences,
Engineering, and Medicine 2019-06-26
The primary function of the intelligence analyst
is to make sense of information about the world,
but the way analysts do that work will look
profoundly different a decade from now.
Technological changes will bring both new
advances in conducting analysis and new risks
related to technologically based activities and
communications around the world. Because
these changes are virtually inevitable, the
Intelligence Community will need to make

sustained collaboration with researchers in the
social and behavioral sciences (SBS) a key
priority if it is to adapt to these changes in the
most productive ways. A Decadal Survey Of The
Social and Behavioral Sciences provides
guidance for a 10-year research agenda. This
report identifies key opportunities in SBS
research for strengthening intelligence analysis
and offers ideas for integrating the knowledge
and perspectives of researchers from these
fields into the planning and design of efforts to
support intelligence analysis.
Forensic Psychology - Neil Gredecki 2021-12-22
Drawing on psychological theory and research,
this text outlines the core roles of the forensic
psychology profession, providing students with a
broad overview of the field and bringing to life
the work of the forensic psychologists. Written
by leading UK practitioners and researchers
working in a range of contexts, it invites
students to reflect on how psychological
literature helps us to understand people in
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contact with the justice system. Forensic
psychology is continually evolving as a discipline
and profession, shaping and responding to
changes in legal processes, policies and
provision. This book highlights the work of
forensic psychologists, which covers a range of
areas including assessment and intervention,
applied research, consultancy and the training
and development of staff working in forensic
services such as secure services or community
settings. Case studies are used to link
psychological theory to practice, showcasing the
latest developments in the field, and providing
students with insights into best practice. The
book further challenges myths in the field,
encouraging students to humanise human harm
and to apply compassion in their understanding
of offending behaviour. Each chapter includes
tasks and scenarios to promote critical thinking
around theory and practice in what is an exciting
time to work in this evolving field. As a field of
study and a profession within the systems for

criminal and civil justice, forensic psychology
overlaps and interacts with many other areas
within and outside of psychology. As such, this
volume details the contribution of forensic
psychology to a range of presentations and
organisational and professional issues, and is an
ideal resource for courses in forensic
psychology.
From Territorial Defeat to Global ISIS: Lessons
Learned - J.A. Goldstone 2021-02-25
When Islamic State (ISIS) forces were driven out
of the territories they had acquired in Syria and
Iraq, there remained a concern that the threat
posed by ISIS was far from over. It was clear
that significant long-term strategies would be
needed to establish and maintain security and
stability if the potential for further radical
Islamist threats in the Middle East and among
NATO countries was to be eradicated. This book
presents papers from the NATO Advanced
Research Workshop (ARW) entitled The Post
ISIS-Era: Regional and Global Implications, held

talking-to-terrorists-understanding-the-psycho-social-motivations-of-militant-jihadi-terrorists-mass-hostage-takers-suicide-bombers-mart

20/26

Downloaded from wyoelks.org on by
guest

in Washington DC, USA, from 6-8 September
2019. The ARW brought together participants
from NATO member nations and Partner
countries, and from diverse backgrounds,
including academia, security, law enforcement,
intelligence, military, foreign affairs, media,
think tanks, international organizations and
embassies. Topics covered included: the future
of ISIS after the loss of its territories;
maintaining security and stability; analysis of
ISIS recruitment and propaganda activities; the
returnee problem and the plight of refugees; the
processes of radicalization; response to the
changing nature of violent extremism; policy
recommendations to mitigate the consequences
of new threats; and dealing with the exploitation
of public fear of terrorism. The book also
discusses how the lessons learned can be
implemented, and offers specific policy
recommendations for the future. It will be of
interest to all those involved in combating the
international terror threat.

Countering Radicalisation and Violent
Extremism Among Youth to Prevent Terrorism M. Lombardi 2014-12-09
Although violent extremism is not a new
phenomenon, it is increasingly recognized as a
major challenge of our times. The recruitment of
foreign fighters by extremist organizations, and
its potential impact on public safety in the
countries from which they come, is also
emerging as a complex issue at the forefront of
international preoccupations. This book presents
the proceedings of the three day NATO
Advanced Research Workshop, "Countering
Violent Extremism Among Youth to Prevent
Terrorism", held in Milan, Italy, in June 2014.
The best way to respond to violent extremism in
general, and the radicalization of disaffected
youth in particular, is far from clear, but the
stakes are so high and the potential threat to
countries worldwide so great that inaction is not
an option. The goal of the workshop was to
enhance the capacity of policymakers and
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practitioners to design strategies that will
achieve verifiable human-rights based outcomes
to counter violent extremism. Subjects covered
in the 19 papers which go to make up this book
include: the causes or drivers of violent
extremism; the factors which facilitate the
recruitment of youth by violent extremist
groups; the risk of growing Islamophobia in
some Western and Central European countries;
and proactive measures to counter the
radicalization of youth. The book will be of
interest to all those involved in policy
development, prevention programs, deradicalization programs or research aimed at
countering violent extremism and the
radicalization of young people.
The Oxford Handbook of Ethnographies of Crime
and Criminal Justice - Sandra M. Bucerius
2021-12-14
Despite ethnography's long and distinguished
history in the social sciences, its use in
criminology is still relatively rare. Over the

years, however, ethnographers in the United
States and abroad have amassed an impressive
body of work on core criminological topics and
groups, including gang members, sex workers,
drug dealers, and drug users. Ethnographies on
criminal justice institutions have also flourished,
with studies on police, courts, and prisons
providing deep insights into how these
organizations operate and shape the lives of
people who encounter them. The Oxford
Handbook of Ethnographies of Crime and
Criminal Justice provides critical and current
reviews of key research topics, issues, and
debates that crime ethnographers have been
grappling with for over a century. This volume
brings together an outstanding group of
ethnographers to discuss various research
traditions, the ethical and pragmatic challenges
associated with conducting crime-related
fieldwork, relevant policy recommendations for
practitioners in the field, and areas of future
research for crime ethnographers. In addition to
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exhaustive overview essays, the handbook also
presents case studies that serve as exemplars for
how ethnographic inquiry can contribute to our
understanding of crime and criminal justicerelated topics.
Weapons of Mass Psychological Destruction and
the People Who Use Them - Larry C. James Ph.D.
2015-12-01
A must-read for every concerned citizen, this
absorbing book goes inside the mind of the
psychological terrorist to look at what motivates
him to act and to choose the weapon he does. •
Details the science and psychology of WMPD in
relation to chemical, biological, radiological,
nuclear, and explosive weapons, explaining why
a terrorist chooses a specific type of a weapon •
Examines who becomes a WMPD terrorist and
why • Highlights how and why a suicide bomber
is made as well as how, why, and where he will
kill to do the most psychological damage •
Includes case examples drawn from interviews
with terrorists at Guantanamo and Abu Ghraib

and from analysis of events including the Boston
Marathon bombing • Lays out prevention
strategies that can decrease the likelihood of an
attack
Psychology of Terrorism - 2007
In compiling this annotated bibliography on the
psychology of terrorism, the author has defined
terrorism as "acts of violence intentionally
perpetrated on civilian noncombatants with the
goal of furthering some ideological, religious or
political objective." The principal focus is on
nonstate actors. The task was to identify and
analyze the scientific and professional social
science literature pertaining to the psychological
and/or behavioral dimensions of terrorist
behavior (not on victimization or effects). The
objectives were to explore what questions
pertaining to terrorist groups and behavior had
been asked by social science researchers; to
identify the main findings from that research;
and attempt to distill and summarize them
within a framework of operationally relevant
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questions. To identify the relevant social science
literature, the author began by searching a
series of major academic databases using a
systematic, iterative keyword strategy, mapping,
where possible, onto existing subject headings.
The focus was on locating professional social
science literature published in major books or in
peer-reviewed journals. Searches were
conducted of the following databases October
2003: Sociofile/Sociological Abstracts, Criminal
Justice Abstracts (CJ Abstracts), Criminal Justice
Periodical Index (CJPI), National Criminal Justice
Reference Service Abstracts (NCJRS), PsycInfo,
Medline, and Public Affairs Information Service
(PAIS). Three types of annotations were
provided for works in this bibliography: Author's
Abstract -- this is the abstract of the work as
provided (and often published) by the author;
Editor's Annotation -- this is an annotation
written by the editor of this bibliography; and
Key Quote Summary -- this is an annotation
composed of "key quotes" from the original

work, edited to provide a cogent overview of its
main points.
 دراسة نفسية حول فهم الإرهاب: الانتحاريون
 الإنتحاري- Updesh Kumar 2018-01-08
إن الإرهاب الذي يصل إلى حد التضحية بالنفس من
أجل قتل الآخرين هو أحد أكبر الأخطار التي تهدد
الإنسانية؛ نظرًا إلى ما لطبيعته المتأصلة من
 وكذلك،فتك وما يتركه على الضحايا من أثر فادح
 وعلى الرغم من قلة الكتابات.على المشاهدين
الموجودة عن الإرهاب الانتحاري التي تزودنا
 والبحوث المتعددة،بعدد لا يحصى من وجهات النظر
التخصصات التي تقدم تفسيرات متنوعة واقتراح
 إلا أنه لا يزال هنالك،مسارات مختلفة من الفهم
،كثير من القضايا المطروحة يتعيَّن كشفها
 وتوضيحها على حد سواء بوصفها ظاهرة،وفهمها
 إن وجهات النظر المعقدة.وصيرورة في آن معًا
والمختلفة من الناحية النظرية لمختلف الدارسين
تطرح الإرهاب بوصفه مسألة تحدٍّ؛ من أجل تمكين
وجهة نظر موضوعية وعلمية للمسألة برمتها؛ فهذا
الكتاب الذي بين أيدينا يحاول أن يأخذ هذا
التحدي على عاتقه من خلال رسم خطوط عريضة
 قدمها دارسون وباحثون،لوجهات نظر بحثية
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مميزون في هذا الميدان؛ حيث قاموا بغربلة علنية
وواضحة للكشف عن الديناميات النفسية الكامنة
2018  العبيكان.خلف ذلك
Does Terrorism Work? - Richard English
2019-02-21
Terrorism is one of the most significant security
threats that we face in the twenty-first century.
Not surprisingly, there is now a plethora of
books on the subject, offering definitions of what
terrorism is and proffering advice on what
causes it and how states should react to it. But
one of the most important questions about
terrorism has, until now, been left remarkably
under-scrutinized: does it work? Richard English
now brings thirty years of professional expertise
studying terrorism to the task of answering this
complex - and controversial - question.
Focussing principally on four of the most
significant terrorist organizations of the last fifty
years (al-Qaida, the Provisional IRA, Hamas, and
ETA), and using a wealth of interview material
with former terrorists as well as those involved

in counter-terrorism, he argues that we need a
far more honest understanding of the degree to
which terrorism actually works - as well as a
more nuanced insight into the precise ways in
which it does so. Only then can we begin to
grapple more effectively with what has become
one of the most challenging and eye-catching
issues of our time.
Countering Terrorism - Updesh Kumar
2012-11-13
Countering Terrorism: Psychosocial Strategies
contextualizes the issues related to terrorism
and places the discourse within the ambit of
sociocultural theories. The book goes beyond the
obvious and commonsensical notions and
discusses the relevant issues from
interdisciplinary perspectives, informed by
theoretical stances of not only psychological
sciences, but other social sciences like political
science, criminology, military, and sociology as
well. The volume contains 18 chapters by expert
authors with diverse cultural backgrounds and
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provides a wide ranging canvas for multifaceted
understanding of the terror phenomenon. The
opening section, 'Understanding Terrorism:
Psychosocial Issues', places emphasis on
developing a well-heeled construct with strong
theoretical foundations and empirical
understanding of the psycho-socio-cultural
dynamics involved in perpetration of terror acts.

The second section, 'Countering Terrorism:
Psychosocial Avenues', flows from the
understanding thus attained and expounds
counter-terror strategies and preventive
measures that go beyond the obvious short-term
goals and envisage the creation of a peaceful
world.
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